
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back Hedgehogs!  
We hope you had a fantastic break and are ready for Summer term! We have lots of fun things planned and 

can’t wait to get started on our learning journey. 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch  

Can  we please ask that when preparing your child’s packed lunch, it contains a well balanced healthy lunch. Consisting of 4/ 5 
items : a sandwhich or subsitute sandwhich,  a piece of fruit, a yoghurt and two altnerantive snacks – one savory ie. crisp , 
crackers etc and one sweet snack – a cake,  a bisuit or one chocolate snack.     

Key information  

  

 

 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 Nursery Team.  

     Key texts for summer term   

 

  

Phonics  

This term the children will be exploring 
Phase One and Phase two phonics.  
 

P.E 

This term we have P.E. on 
Thursdays. We ask that you 
ensure that your child is 
wearing either trainers or 
pumps and comfy clothing . 

 

Freaky Forest school Fridays  

This term the children will be introduced to 
Forest School. We will have Forest School on 
Fridays. We ask that you ensure your child 
has a waterproof coat, trousers or an all-in-
one with them and a pair of Wellingtons.  

Miss Bentum  

Mrs Payne  Mrs Dodd 

Home reading 

This term we want to introduce children to a 
love of reading. In a few weeks, your child will 
bring home a book bag with a reading record and 
a book to explore. We will send out reading 
books for you to read with your child on a 
Friday. Book bags need to be returned by to 
school by Wednesday.  
 

 
 
 
We will continue to use this to 
share updates and will let you 
know about things happening in 
class. This is the most effective 
and responsive communication to 
contact Miss Bentum.  

 

 

 

Summer term 

Curriculum 
Our curriculum topic for this half term is 
‘Who are you going to call? We will learn 
about different people who help us within 
our community. We will look at the different 
ways people can help us as we explore 
becoming different occupations.  
 
Our curriculum topic next half term will be 
called ‘we’re all going on a summer holiday’.  
The children will explore seasons and look at   
different holiday destinations as they 
compare the similarities and differences.  
 
 
  
 

We ask that with the current weather you continue to send your child in with a warm, 
waterproof coat and with a pair of wellington boots. We continue to ask that you please 
make sure all items are clearly labelled. 

Home challenges – QR code can be found on Hedgehogs notice board. 


